10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 23 December, 1982
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I was very glad to see you yesterday during
my visit to Bangor. I greatly enjoyed my tour of the shopping

centre and it was heartening to receive such a warm welcome from

those whom I met in the main street. I wanted particularly to

thank you for sparing the time to receive me on a busy day when

you also had a debate in the Assembly.

J., Kilfedder, Esq., M.P.,




